
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS24153
The purpose of this legislation is to ask the legislature to reinstate minimal travel expense
reimbursement for county commissioner members of the catastrophic health care cost program
board of directors. This would allow for participation in two 'in-person' board meetings per
calendar year.

FISCAL NOTE
The board travel expenses will be a minor fiscal impact which would be covered by a slight increase
to operating expenses and would allow for reimbursement for no more than 2 meetings a year.
The costs are estimated at approximately $7,200 a year increase to the operating budget which is
currently $385,000 per year.

Contact:
Senator Dan J Schmidt
Kathryn Mooney, IAC Cat Director
(208) 332-1000
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